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Hello to all our Red Knight Brothers and Sisters,   

 

On behalf of the International Board, I am writing you all to let you know that we are currently 

accepting letters of intent and resumes to be considered for Committee Chairs or Committee Member 

positions. The Boards Fall Meeting will be held on October 27
th

 to the 29
th

.  At these meetings, the 

Committee Chairs are reviewed and selected by the board.  Please send your letters of intent and 

resumes to the International Secretary (secretary@redknightsmc.com) if you are interested and desire in 

serving as a Chair or Member of a committee.  We will take all the names presented to us to select the 

Chairs and will present the names of those wanting to serve and deliver them to the new Chairs once 

they have been appointed or reinstated. 
 

These are the Committee Chairs we will be appointing or reinstating: 

 

By-Laws - usually chair plus two committee members 

Chaplain 

Communications - appoints newsletter editor (editor selects regional reporters) 

Grand Tour - usually chair and two committee members (Region 7 and Region 8) 

Help-a-Knight 

Nominations – chair and two Active Members per By-Law 3:23 

 

These chairs will then select their committee members.  These are annual commitments that are 

reviewed at the International Boards Fall meeting each year. Please submit your (committee specific) 

letters of intent and resumes no later than Friday October 21, 2022. 
 

 

 

Thank you.   
 

  Loyal to Our Duty  

  

Joey Powell  
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